
Certification of language level 

To whom it may concern! 

   Hello. As a co-worker of Prof Chen in Beth Isreal Deaconess Hospital 

affiliated to Harvard Medical School, it is my pleasure to read and revise 

the article from Chen. Here I am pleased to state my points on his article 

and certify his language level owing to Chen’s request. Prof Chen did 

excellent and systemic work on NGF/TrkA. His experiments can 

thoroughly and strongly support his points and conclusions. Regarding to 

language, his grammar and syntax are quite good. I think his language 

level is excellent and can be qualified with the level of your journal. 

  Thank you for your attention. Do not hesitate to contact me if you have 

further question. I really hope to hear good news from your journal. 

 

Guoqi Zhang 

Research associate professor  

Beth Isreal Deaconess Hospital affiliated to Harvard Medical School. 

Room RN-215, Phone:+1-883-667-0713 

Gzhang1@bidmc.harvard.edu. 
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